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The number of Colby students who had access to professionals at top finance 
and consulting firms during a recent Colby on the Road trek to Toronto. The 
Colby group was joined by students and staff of the University of Chicago’s 
Careers in Business program. They toured finance and consulting firms 
including Boston Consulting Group, KPMG, RBC, Dynamic Funds, and 
Peregrine Investment Management. Colby students spending time with career 
mentors included Dylan Ciccarelli ’16, Juno Dong ’18, Deanne Human ’17, 
Lucas Lam ’17, Vicky Ni ’17, Vivek Sah ’17, and Haiyang Tang ’17.
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The amount of funding in dollars for  
three Colby students who recently received 
prestigious travel grants for international 
work and study. Parwana Mohammad ’16, 
left, was awarded a Thomas J. Watson 
Fellowship for a yearlong study of midwifery 
around the world, and Benard Kibet ’18 and 
Kumba Seddu ’17 received Davis Projects 
For Peace awards for work in Kenya and 
Sierra Leone, respectively. Seddu will plan 
and direct renovation of an orphanage in 
Freetown. Kibet will modernize the water 
system in his rural village in the Rift Valley. 
Full story at Colby Magazine online.
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